First steps to develop third strategic plan for Formentera children and youth
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The Formentera Office of Youth Affairs reports that work has begun to develop the third
strategic plan for Formentera children and young people. This Plan will benefit from the
participation of local youth, organisations and social actors from a wide array of spheres related
to children and youth.

Today, managers in departments of the local administration which deal with youth met with
representatives of the Pere Tarrés Foundation, a non-profit focused on leisure and social action.
A later meeting included representatives of the island's associations. In the days ahead
additional meetings will be held with other entities, while still other encounters will be organised
exclusively for young people.

In the words of Vanessa Parellada, "these meetings will give us an up-to-date read of the
situation of local children and youth, which will allow us to determine which needs are best
covered, outcomes of the second Plan for Children and Youth and the direction and scope of
the third plan".

The second Plan was adopted in September 2018 and related proposals were to be developed
between 2018 and 2022.
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